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Comment Submitted:

You should expedite the PEIS because this is important to alleviate global warming and dependence on foreign oil. The land lease
terms should encourage solar developmment. Access to the power grid is important. Solar panels should be allowed on reserved or
withdrawn lands. Solar plants less than 1 MW should be a NEPA categorical exclusion.


